
 
 
Attached are letters of support for SB 594 from members of LIUNA Local 737. These letters of 
support are from members who work in various industries that LIUNA represents workers in, 
including demolition and related industries. The numerous signatures of support demonstrate the 
understanding of our members that SB 594 is an important policy change that benefits both 
workers and contractors in Oregon. 
 
Ryan Nielsen 
Political and Legislative Representative 
Laborers International Union of North America (LIUNA) Local 737 
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